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 Objection

Comments I live in a directly affected property. There seems to be have been an awful lot of letter writing and
verbiage about this proposed new road amongst the decision makers but I am still none the wiser as to
how the impact it will have on my home or the surrounding area. What is the point of putting a flashy
video with nice music on the website showing a new road going through open fields? There has to be
visibility as to what the new housing plans are in conjunction with the planning application for the new
road - otherwise the whole thing is completely misleading. Until this is made clear, any application for
a new road should not even be contemplated. Like many others have said, I have no comprehension at
all as to how the existing infrastructure is expected to cope with all this and will not repeat views of
others concerning increased traffic usage - its obvious without the use of detailed modelling. The public
consultation was an absolute joke and until a proper detailed plan is submitted (including all housing
plans) which we can all understand is submitted, this application should not even see the light of day.

Received 16/05/2021 13:54:49

Attachments


